
 

 

Dear Mr. Ravnitzky: 

 

Thank you for your letter of July 28, 1996.  We are examining issues related to the persons whom 

you identified.  I would very much appreciate it if you could help our work by responding to the two 

following questions: 

 

First, what information or leads do you have regarding any possible connection 

between Roberta Lynn Kupcinet and Grant Stockdale and the assassination of 

President Kennedy? 

 

Second, what information do you have that would suggest that the Central Intelligence 

Agency may have files or information related to the Murchisons, Roberta Lynn 

Kupcinet, Grant Stockdale, or General Edwin Walker? 

 

Any information that you can provide that will assist us in our efforts to locate records related to the 

assassination will be very much appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JG or TS 


